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*TRAFFIC ALERT* 
Portion of East Lukken Industrial Drive to Close 

February 1st  
 

LaGrange, Ga. January 31, 2019 – The City of LaGrange will be closing 
a portion of East Lukken Industrial Drive Friday, February 1st.  

East Lukken Industrial Drive, from Hamilton Road to Whitesville Road, 
will be closed to traffic from 8:30 a.m.-NOON.  

Crews will be removing a large tree.  

Access will be allowed for businesses within that section, but no thru 
traffic will be allowed during that time.  

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega  
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